
SDMC Minutes - Q2
September 14, 2023

● General updates

○ School safety updates

○ Discussion of a principal forum/Sit Down to address safety concerns

● Academic goals and progress

○ Eureka data trickling in

■ The SDMC discussed the system for Eureka module assessments

○ MAP MOY in January

● Updates from Sebba – Budget, Staffing, Enrollment, Purchasing, and Instruction

○ Dore retirement

■ Discussed potential new instructor for her bilingual class

■ Discussed ramifications on environmental science enrichment class. SDMC

discussed pros and cons of converting that class to environmental science.

■ Ms. McCord shared thoughts on how to beef up science instruction in general,

especially if we are removing Enviro Sci as an enrichment class.

■ Question about Girl on the Grow.

○ Luna retirement

■ Ms Leon moving into that position. Will need to hire for clerk position

○ Discussion of Transparent Classroom

○ Mr. Ball joining UE

● School/classroom updates

○ Camp Allen discussion

● PTO updates

○ We discussed the middle school food drive

○ No Parents’ Night Out - will reschedule to the Spring.

○ Discussed upcoming holiday luncheon.

○ PTO president discussed upcoming PTO exec board vacancies.

○ Thank you to everyone for Barnes and Noble.

● SDMC Scheduling

○ January 25, 2024


